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December Holiday Light Contest 
 
 
 
Judging will occur between December 
17th – 22nd.  First, Second, and Third place 
winners will be awarded on the 23rd. 
 
Each household will have one vote. The 
ballot is on the back of this newsletter. 
 
After viewing all holiday light displays in 
our subdivision, please vote for your 
favorite using the attached ballot.  
 
The ballot box will be located at 8740 
Sandy Crest Dr. near the front door.  
 
Place your completed ballot in the contest 
voting box any time between December 
17th and 22nd.  Only completed ballots will 
be counted. 
 

 
 
Happy Holidays… 
The FBCA Board would like to wish all 
residents a safe and Happy Holiday 
Season!  May your new year be filed with 
fun, family, and friends.   

     
Fox Bay Civic Association Newsletter                                Volume 81  Winter 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact a Board Member 
If you need to contact a board member, please 
visit the CONTACT US tab on the FBCA 
website. From there, you can contact a board 
member by phone or e-mail.www.myfoxbay.com 
 
 

Santa  Visits 
The FBCA has arranged for Santa  
Claus to visit homes in Fox Bay  
on Saturday, December 15th. This 
is a great opportunity to have Santa visit your 
house for family photos or to deliver an early 
present to kids who have been extra good this 
year. As his reindeer will be resting to prepare for 
the big flight, Santa will be borrowing a Truck to 
make his way around our neighborhood. Please 
contact Mindy Ritter by Friday, December 14th 
to schedule your visit with Santa, 248-698-0031. 

 
Social Events Committee 
The FBCA board is looking to establish a social 
events committee to bring back some of the great 
activities our community used to enjoy, as well as 
consider new ones. This committee would 
propose and plan adult, kid, and family events for 
our neighborhood. If you are interested in joining 
this committee, please contact FBCA President, 
Amanda Bethuy at 248-330-3214 or 
amandabethy@gmail.com 
 

Safety When Walking  
Due to repeated concerns about near misses when 
people are driving in the sub in the early morning 
and evening hours, residents who enjoy walking 
in the evening on their own and/or with their 
pets—PLEASE wear reflective clothing.  

 

  Foxy’s News 
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Place Ballot on December 17, 18, 19, 20, 21 or 22. 
 

FBCA 
Holiday Light Contest 

BALLOT 
2018 

     One vote for    _____________________________________________________ 
(Name of homeowners, if known) 

 
_____________________________________________________ 

 (Address of “best” light display) 
 

Your Name & Address___________________________________________ 
 

The Ballot Box is located at 8740 Sandy Crest Dr. 

 

Fox Bay Civic Association 
P.O. Box 1001 
Union Lake, MI  48387-1001 


